
Shaare Tefila Sisterhood presents:

Save a
Life

LEARN HOW YOU CAN SAVE A LIFE,
PERHAPS EVEN YOUR OWN!

On May 22, 2017, 6:00pm, join your sisters and members
of the community at the annual

Shaare Tefila Sisterhood Spring Dinner.

Our featured speaker is Alisa Studley,
an expert in using genetic testing to

detect breast and ovarian cancer.
This has a HUGE potential for saving lives

in the Ashkenazi Jewish population.

This topic is so important that we want to make sure women of all ages
(over 21) join us, whether or not you are a

Sisterhood or Shaare Tefila member.
Please invite friends, neighbors or family members to attend.

The more people with this information,
the more lives we can potentially save!

Tear this coupon and return with your payment to Bess Teller

NAME:

PLEASE SEAT ME WITH:

MY PHONE and/or EMAIL:

Cost: $18 per person for members, $25 non-members.  To signup or with any questions -
Please contact Bess Teller - BessTeller@verizon.net or 240-441-7132.

Make check payable to “Sisterhood, Shaare Tefila”
Send payment to: Bess Teller, 21321 Ridgecroft Drive, Brookville MD 20833
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